
 

 

 

 

Hi,  

My name is Jade Tomes and I work for East Kilbride Housing 

Association. I am currently undertaking my Master in Housing 

Studies at Glasgow University, a requirement of the course is to 

carry out independent research. 

Did you buy your home through the Right to Buy Scheme in 

East Kilbride? Do you still live in the same property? 

If so, would you be interested in taking part in a research project to 

discuss your experience of becoming a homeowner? 

It would only take around 30 minutes of your time and interviews 

can take place in your own home or at the offices of East Kilbride 

Housing Association. 

If you would like to participate please contact me (Jade) before 21st 

July 2017 on 07972569062 to arrange an interview time that is 

suitable to you. 

Many Thanks, 

 

Jade Tomes 

 

 

 


